
Meeting Minutes Wednesday January 8, 2014 @5:30pm 

Meeting came to order at 5:36 PM 

In Attendance: MaryLou Volpe Al Jones, Matt Johnson and Ryan Kane 

Absent: Kadion Philips 

 11/20/13 Minutes Approved Marylou  2nd Ryan Kane  all in favor 

 

Plimpton Property The Recreation committee is not looking to purchase property at this time for 

recreational use.  The committee would like to see in writing the definition of open space for the 

proposed Plimpton Property and what is allowed for future use.  Next recreation meeting schedule   

Darci Schofield of the Trust for Public Lands to meet with the Recreation Committee on our concerns 

Recreation Committee received a certificate of appreciation from the Marine Corp for the Toys for Tots 

program. 

The budget for FY 2015 has been submitted  

Team funding applications have been sent out to all league coordinator and are due back on February 1, 

2014. 

New York Bus trip Cancelled on 12-7-13 and Rescheduled for Saturday April 5th, 2014 

The following Property Use has been approved by the Recreation Committee: 

St Anne’s Bazaar Town Common 9-27-14 9-6 pm  

Skatepark Ramps will be placed on the Town Surplus List for Spring Auction 

Dog Signs for Town Fields (No Dogs Allowed) No bylaw in place at this time Lynne to meet with Ron 

Komar the Dog Officer to discuss. 

Lynne will look into the pricing of bags for a dog waste receptacle on the town common. 

Adjourned at 6:25pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 


